
 

 

City of Strathmoor Manor  
Minutes for February 27, 2019 
 
In attendance: Commissioners:  Brian Cobb, Brooke Heitz, Susan Stopher,  Kathy 
Zandona and Bob Peterson; Joe Renzi, Strathmoor Police Chief; and John Harrison, 
Attorney.  
 

The Meeting Minutes for January, 2019 were approved.   
 
Police Business  -  The police report for January was reviewed.   
 
Resident Business -  
None 
 
Financial-  
The monthly financial information for January, 2019  was reviewed. Some corrections to 
the budgeted amounts will be reviewed. 

 

Cobb will research and report on the submission of documents to the Department of Local 

Government including the   2017-18 Financial Statement and the UFIR for FY 2017-18. 

 

Liability insurance renewal will be completed and submitted by Cobb. 

 

General City - 

 

-A draft ordinance for Charter Communications will be reviewed at the next meeting.  

-A lengthy discussion was held regarding the proposed Metro increase in insurance 
taxes and the impact on the Manor and its insurance tax.  A special call meeting will be 
held March 7 to further discuss this topic.  

 

City Business/Legal – 
-Harrison noted that there is no news on the Metro discussion on revising the Arbnb 
ordinance.   Pending. 
-Revisions to the rental property registration ordinance are pending. 
 

Maintenance Report - 
Zandona reported that some limb concerns and spring clean up will be handled by 
Nally.   
 
Communication - No updates. 

 

Next meeting is March 26, 2019.   A special call meeting will be held March 7th at 
Brian Cobb’s house to discuss the insurance tax rate. 


